UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO
TORONTO 5, CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

21lst October, 1966

Professor Earle L, Canfield,

Dean and Professor of Mathematics,
Drake University,

Des Moines 11,

IOWA, U,S,A.

Dear Professor Canfield,

Thank you very much for your letter of October 14th and for the photo
copy of an Early History of the Iowa Section. We just sent out a general letter
appealing for such material, and what you have sent will be most helpful.
However, I would be very glad to have also a supplement bringing the history
up to date. I should be very pleased also to have a list of section officers and
any other historical data that you have available.

Sincerely yours,

%,

Kenneth O. May,
Professor of Mathe
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